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PART B – BIDDING PROCEDURES 

Revise: B2.1 to read: The Submission Deadline is 12:00 noon Winnipeg time, April 28, 2020. 

QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 

Q1: Can the pipe sizes be increased to 1200 mm diameter (nominal ID) from MH-138 to MH-137, and from MH-138 
to MH-149 if the Contractor elects to do so? 

 A1: Yes, contractors can consider upsizing these sections of piping at their own cost (pipes, installation 
method, utility coordination and relocation/regrading, etc). Note also that other utilities not shown on the 
drawings may exist that inhibit the upsized piping. Contractors shall bid any upsizing of the piping at their 
own risk.  

Q2: Can the pipe sizes be increased to 1200 mm diameter (nominal ID) from MH-140 to MH-143 if the Contractor 
elects to do so? 

 A2: No. Upsizing of these pipes will not be acceptable due to conflicts with gravity sewers that cannot be 
regraded/relocated. 

Q3: Can Centrifugally Cast Fiberglass Reinforced Polymer Mortar Pipe be used on the project? 

 A3: Yes, Centrifugally Cast Fibreglass-Reinforced Polymer Mortar (CCFRPM) or HOBAS or an approved 
equal in accordance with B7 will be acceptable. As per E14, the design of the pipe and installation 
methods are the responsibility of the Contractor. Also note that the Contractor’s methodology must 
consider the shallower gravity pipe that may be in conflict with the Contractor’s installation method. 

Q4: Is the contractor responsible for all survey and layout? 

 A4: No, the Contractor will only be responsible for their own Quality Control checks for underground pipe 
installation (line & grade). The CA Resident Inspector will be responsible for layout of surface features 
(e.g. manhole locations and inverts) and will perform Quality Assurance checks on the underground pipe 
installation (line & grade) at sufficient intervals to ensure compliance with the design drawings. 
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Please note the following and attached changes, corrections, additions, deletions, information and/or instructions 
in connection with the Tender, and be governed accordingly.  Failure to acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in 
Paragraph 10 of Form A: Bid may render your Bid non-responsive. 

 

  


